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2502 North 45® Street

Milwaukee, WI 53210
Dear Mr. Smith:

This is to notify you that on March 23, 2004 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application
for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver renewal license be denied. The Commitiee made such
a recommendation based upon a public hearing and non-appearance.

On March 26, 2004 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with
respect to your renewal application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license in which
the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
April 13,2004 commencing at 9:00 am. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor
of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right
to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common

Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear and you did not file written
objections.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Utilities and Licenses Committee by a

vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and two (2) Excused to not renew your Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver license.

Ve Iy yours,

[ B

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

ce: License Division
CCF (031489

Room 208, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone {414) 286-2221 FAX: (414} 286-3456.
Member, international Institute of Municipal Clerks.
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Elsa Mata
1805 South 25" Street, Lower
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Mata:

This is to notify you that on March 23, 2004 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon the police report and your non-appearance.

On March 26, 2004 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with
respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
April 13, 2004 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of
your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear and you did not file
written objections.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Comumittee, the
Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and two (2) Excused to not renew your Class “D”

Bartender license.
@ly yours, :

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cC: License Division
CCF 031489

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414} 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456.
Member, Internationat institute of Municipal Clerks.



